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Episode Il of the Caledonian Boogie took place in November 2007. Firstly, a big thanks to our
jump Organiser and freefly coaches include James Evered (Australia), Wendy Smith (NZ), Andrew
'Pony’ Bain (Australia),and Rob Spedding (NZ). Yes, we've stuck your lovely faces on the web!
Thanks to all our sponsors.

What can we say 'we like Charmi' Thanks once again for some fantastic flying spotting just spot on.
The weather was with us all week so jumpers had no excuse for staying on the ground. Our
coaches and loads organisers were kept busy as peoples freeflying progressed over the week.
Dominique was back with his Cap 10 and we had a number of people interested in pulling some
positive and negative G's. The evenings video proved to be a laugh with excellent editing by
Christian. THANKS AGAIN EVERYBODY AND HOPEFULLY SEE YOU IN 20009.







